Daily Announcements
Friday, April 26th
Attention 6th-grade tech crew members: Please come to the auditorium after school today (Friday) for a club meeting. Important information will be shared.
The 7th-Grade Girls' Softball Team will be at home today. Come to the Reserve and cheer on the team! Good luck to both the 7th grade Boys' Baseball Team and the Girls' Softball team as you take on Beverly Hills Middle School!
Tickets for the 6th Grade Musical, School House Rock, are on sale now! Look for Musical under Activities for the link to get your tickets before they're gone!
Thank you to all of the students who volunteered for the Senior Citizen Social. Please plan on attending a short meeting next Tuesday, April 30th at 2:45 in Mrs. McGlone's room,151, to explain details of the event. See you there!
Mark your calendars now for the next French club meeting which will be on Tuesday May 14. We will be planning our end of year dinner. You want to be sure to be there.
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